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Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 99% 97% 96% 94% 99% 100% 

Class Attendance 

“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Wishing you all a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend, we are back to school on Tuesday 4th May. 

Parent Information letters for Terms 5 and 6 are being sent home by Parentmail today.  

Please complete the Parentmail permission form if you would like your child to stay to the extra curricular after school 

clubs. Clubs finish at 4pm, please collect your child promptly in the usual way. 

Class of the Week - Year 5 

For our memorable experience we learnt about 

mummification and how to mummify a Pharaoh. 

It was really fun! In the hall we were put into 

groups of five and Miss Richardson challenged 

us to turn one of our group members into a 

mummy. We had to make sure we wrapped the 

fingers individually and there was no school 

uniform showing in any gaps. We had a great 

time, and we all got a marble in our jar.   

By Caitlin and 

Theo.  

Book Week Dress Up Take 2! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Birthdays this week 

  

Maada    age 10 

Freya     age 9 

Dates for your diary 

7 May   NSPCC Number day; Dress up for Digits 

10 May  Clubs start — complete Parentmail form 

14 May  Pyjama day dress up (Book Trust) 

28 May St Augustine of Canterbury Feast day  

28 May     End of Term 5 

7 June Back to school 

13 June  First Holy Communions — Year 4 

 

The following children are in the               
Book of Excellence  

Year R   Kayden and Hayley 

Year 1   Polly and Tomisin 

Year 2   Harry and Franky 

Year 3   Bobby and Kiki 

Year 4   Elsie and Daniel 

Year 5   Noah and Maada 

Year 6   Shemaiah and Savannah 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R  Victoria 

Year 1  Nogie 

Year 2  Lara 

Year 3  Maxwell 

Year 4  Sienna 

Year 5  Alicia 

Year 6  Thomas 

 

Buster Book Club 

Year 1 

Mathlete of the Week  

Year R  Victoria 

Year 1  Rosie 

Year 2  Isabella 

Year 3  Matthew 

Year 4  William 

Year 5  Joshua 

Year 6  Leon 

  

            WOW 

        Year 2 

NSPCC Dress up for Digits 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun. On 

Friday 7th May 2021, we will be taking part in Dress up 

for Digits and children are invited to wear an item of 

clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball 

shirt or even a onesie!). To help raise money for the 

NSPCC, we are asking for a suggested donation of £1 

which can be made through Parent Mail.  

 

Reception intake September 2021 
 

If you have a child starting Reception in September 

please return the Acceptance form before 14 May, 

which you can obtain from a link in the offer email 

received from Medway Council. 
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